
From: Brenda J Johnson [mailto:bjjohnso@usgs.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 09, 2008 9:15 AM 
To: Sullivan, Robert G.; mcmcesic@usgs.gov 
Cc: Lloyd H Woosley 
Subject: : Solar Energy Development Programmatic EIS  

 
Mr. Sullivan,  
 
The USGS has reviewed the Solar Energy Development Programmatic EIS and has no comments,  
 
Thanks  
********************************************* 
Brenda Johnson 
Office of Environmental Affairs Program 
U.S. Geological Survey Mail Stop 423 
12201 Sunrise Valley Dr. 
Reston, VA 20192 
Tele (703) 648-6832 
Fax  (703) 648-5644 
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